
 
 

Financial Services:  Afterschool Enrichment Program  

 

Date:  April 20, 2022 

From:  Cindy Greene  

RE:  Before The Bell Middle School Program Interest Parent Surveys  

 

Beginning Monday, April 25th, we would like for the below link to be added to all middle school 

websites so we can obtain interest in the Before the Bell Middle School Program.  This survey 

will allow us to make an informed decision whether there will be sufficient interest from 

parents regarding this tuition-based morning program at each middle school.    

 

This survey will remain active from Monday, April 25, 2022 until Friday, May 13, 2022.  Once the 

survey ends, data will be reviewed to facilitate further dialogue with middle school principals.  

Link to the survey:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScDAlIWcsTyw1qkSYVmrKw_L3vh57XQek0l1-

xhKbOJ1Wkikg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScDAlIWcsTyw1qkSYVmrKw_L3vh57XQek0l1-xhKbOJ1Wkikg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScDAlIWcsTyw1qkSYVmrKw_L3vh57XQek0l1-xhKbOJ1Wkikg/viewform?usp=sf_link

